
Survey on Perceptions and Use of
International  Commercial
Mediation and Conciliation
Professor  Stacie  Strong  from  the  University  of  Missouri  School  of  Law  is
conducting  a  survey  regarding  international  commercial  mediation  and
conciliation. As many of our readers may know, this issue has recently made the
news as a result of a decision by the United Nations Commission on International
Trade Law (UNCITRAL) to give further consideration to a proposal from the U.S.
Department  of  State  regarding  an  international  convention  on  international
commercial mediation and conciliation. This survey aims to inform the discussion
about  an  international  treaty  in  this  field  and  further  the  debate  about  the
viability of mediation and conciliation in the international commercial context.

Anyone  who  works  in  the  field  of  international  commercial  dispute
resolution–either as private practitioners, in-house counsel, legal academics or
neutrals–are  invited  to  participate  by  clicking  on  this  link.  The  survey  is
comprised of thirty-four questions, although not all participants will answer all
questions. The survey should take approximately ten minutes to complete, and
participation is entirely anonymous. The survey will remain open until 11:59 p.m.
Central Daylight Time (CDT) on October 31, 2014.
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